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LHE.JCP.EdurioOctLetter1 

09 October 2024 

Dear Families 
 
Our team is gearing up for a new survey in which we'll be giving you the opportunity to 
express your opinion on parent and guardian engagement at Kingfisher Trust and your 
overall confidence in the school’s strategy. Our goal is to open up a communication channel 
where your voice is heard and organised in such a way that we can create the best learning 
environment for your child. To help us with this, we're working together with the Edurio 
survey platform.  
 
To complete the survey, please click here: https://edurio.com/poll/MrWn0y 
 
Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential, though the responses will be 
aggregated for the purpose of analysis. The survey will be available until 25 October 2024. 
 
Your child will also be completing this survey in school during this time. 
 
Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please be in touch. edurio.com edurio@edurio.com   
 
We look forward to your feedback! Senior Leadership Team at Stowmarket High School. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Lucie Hernandez 

 
Lucie Hernandez 
Headteacher 
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